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From: Laurie Leard <lleard64@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Jul 20, 2023 at 2:27 PM 
Subject:  
To: amacewen@irac.pe.ca <amacewen@irac.pe.ca> 

To whom it may concern : 
I Laurie leard am opposed to a new gas station in Borden Carleton ! The gas stations that are currently 

here are sufficient enough and we can not afford to lose our current locations because of the products they 
offer! 4 gas stations with in a half mile is disgusting when our community needs other services worse ! Also 

hearing that there will be right away onto an already crowded highway ! Who ever though that was a good idea 
should have to wait the 15 min that we do to enter the highway from the two 4 ways just outside Borden as 

summer traffic is heavy !  Laurie Leard
 




